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In accordance with President Trump’s Executive Order 14173, which is aimed at eradicating discrimination and restoring

merit-based opportunities, HHS’s Office of Civil Rights (OCR) is investigating four medical schools and hospitals  that receive

HHS funding. In response to alleged violations of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, OCR is assessing whether these

medical schools and hospitals are operating medical education, training, or scholarship programs that discriminate on the

basis of race, color, national origin, or sex. Executive Order 14173 directs federal agencies to enforce long-standing civil rights

laws and “to combat illegal private sector DEI preferences, mandates, policies, programs, and activities.”
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https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/2025/01/ending-illegal-discrimination-and-restoring-merit-based-opportunity/
https://www.hhs.gov/press-room/restoring-merit-based-opportunity.html#:~:text=In%20alignment%20with%20President%20Trump%27s,Title%20VI%20of%20the%20Civil
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